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A MESSAGE TO THE CITIZENS OF HALDIMAND COUNTY REGARDING THE  
DEMONSTRATION AT DOUGLAS CREEK ESTATES IN CALEDONIA 

 
Haldimand County is encouraged by the continuing negotiations between the Federal 
Government, Provincial Government and Six Nations leadership.  We trust that all Parties 
will work expeditiously towards a long-term solution.   
 
County residents, as well as residents of surrounding areas, should be aware that the 
businesses of Caledonia are open.  We encourage everyone to maintain their normal 
shopping patterns and frequent businesses in Caledonia.  For those who live outside the 
community, Caledonia remains accessible by many different routes including Argyle Street 
N. (Hwy No. 6), Hwy. #54 or River Road. 
 
The County’s Emergency Services (Fire & Ambulance) have implemented plans to ensure 
the continued provision of services to the community. 
 
The patience of citizens during this difficult time is greatly appreciated.  
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